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28 July 2023  

 

HOME NUMERACY CHALLENGE 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Our Home Numeracy Challenge commences at Lethbridge Park Public School this week. We encourage all 
students from P-6 to participate in the program. Students are encouraged to complete a numeracy activity for 10 
minutes each night, including Mathletics activities online and numeracy grids that will be provided to students by 
their classroom teachers. Students may choose to complete the same activity over several nights or choose 
something new each night. Our younger students may also like to participate through shared numeracy games with 
a family member. Login and password details for our Mathletics online program have been sent home. If you have 
misplaced or require number login details, please see your child’s classroom teacher. 
 

Students have been provided with a Home Numeracy Challenge folder that includes a recording card and list of 
rewards that students can earn while participating in the program. To ensure your child is eligible for our rewards 
program, please sign and date a star icon on the recording card every time they complete a numeracy challenge 
for 10 minutes. Students can return their folders weekly for teachers to record student participation. 
 

Home Numeracy Goals for 2023 

Goal 1 30 nights 

Goal 2 70 nights 
 

At the end of each term, students who have reached any one of their Numeracy Challenge goals will receive a 
certificate and a numeracy related toy or boardgame.  
 
 

Research suggests that children who complete numeracy activities at home every day build positive relationships 
with the adults around them and learn to understand the importance that mathematics play in their everyday life. 
Regular numeracy activities also strongly support academic success, thereby enabling our children to become 
productive members of society throughout their lives. 
 

We encourage you to support your child’s participation in this very worthwhile program. If you have any questions 
about the home Numeracy Challenge, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher or speak with the home 
numeracy team. 
 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 

Home Numeracy Team                              Mr Garry Sheen 
                                                                                                               Executive Principal 
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